
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 

 
 
 

 Preprimary 

              NEWSLETTER 

                                               February 2024              
 

                                                                                                                

                                                                                                       
 

                                                                                                          
 

                                                                                                       
 

                                                                                                                       
                     

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

    

     

 

     

 

 

  

 

LEARN A SKILL - SPONGE DABBING 
 

Dab..Dab..Dab..Dab, Dab, Dab. Let the sponge dab 
Our little ones from Pre-Nursery enjoyed their art class as they participated in the 
paint dabbing activity. What  a pleasure was to watch students  as their fingers 
were immersed in colors  and it also allowed  children to explore color mixing and 
different textures. It's a great way to encourage creativity and experimentation. 

 



 

 

 
 
                                                                                                                                              
 
                                                                                                                                                      
 
 
     
 
        
 
  
 
 
 

  

 

 
 
   

 

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

   

THE FUN  VIBGYOR! 
 

 Rainbow is a colourful event, a journey towards understanding unity and 
respect.  
Rainbow Colour Day is introduced by asking toddlers to dress up in rainbow 
colour outfits along with rainbow colour objects. Students enjoyed the activity of 
rainbow colour handprints and  making many colourful images. It was a day of 
fun  as students were explained all the seven colours of rainbow. 

 



 

 

 
  
 
   
   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      

          

                                                            

                    

PARENTS PRESENTATION 
 
Parents are the first teacher of a child. They help us with each and every need, 
teach all the moral values of life. Parents' Presentation (flip teaching) was 
conducted in the school to encourage children in flip teaching -Parents of 
Nursery, PPI and PPII were invited to teach a particular topic with the help of 
PowerPoint presentation and other teaching aids. This made the bond between 
parent and child strong. 

 


